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Changes coming to PACE Credit Union

	Written By MIKE PICKFORD

The Shelburne branch of PACE Credit Union is set for a complete renovation this year, with management and staff at the local

facility also excited to announce the addition of the town's first drive-thru ATM.

VP of Branch Development Heather Sarnecki noted the organization's goal was to ?enhance the branch experience?.

?While many financial institutions are reducing their branch footprint, we are committed to maintain the space and personal service

our members have come to expect.?

Once renovations are complete, visitors will enjoy the comforts of a welcoming teller line, bright offices, a sitting area, fireplace and

coffee centre.

Branch manager Tammy Austen noted her excitement in a release to media.

?This is an exciting project for our staff, our members and our community,? Ms. Austen said. ?The new branch is important to our

future, both in service delivery to our membership and the efficient operations of our manegement and staff.?

A temporary branch will run at 144 Owen Sound Street, on the same site as the current branch. Service to members will not be

interrupted during renovations. Work is set to begin at the end of May, with a tentative completion date in August.
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